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This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Mr O’Neill

Hello, everyone! My name is Mr O’Neill and I am thrilled to be your child's teacher this

year. Let me tell you a little bit about myself. I am originally from Ireland, but I have

been teaching in Qatar for the last 7 years. My favourite subjects to teach include

Science, Topic and Art. I love music, cooking and spending time outdoors. I joined USI

last year. I have loved every moment of being in the school so far and I look forward to

meeting my new class!

About me

I’m really looking forward to our school

trips, which were such a highlight of

my first year at USI. International Day

is always a day I look forward to as

well. Last year, I loved our Year 3

topics of Ancient Egypt and Ancient

Rome and exploring the different

types of text we learnt about.

fun facts about me:
1.  I am from a city called Belfast.

2.  I am fluent in Gaelic (Irish).

3.  I love lots of different sports.

4.  Golf is one of my favourite sports to

play.

5.  I play the guitar.

6.  Italian food is my favourite cuisine. 

7.  I love reading sports biographies.

8. I love to spend my summers walking

and exploring new places.

9.  I have visited 27 different countries.

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
My door is always open and I want to
work with you to provide the best school
year for your child. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me on Class Dojo or via email:
domhnall.oneill@unitedschool.qa


